Grand Island Town Supervisor Mary Cooke

‘is hosting the Erie County Clerk’s

“THANK A VET”

¥ Discount Program Outreach Event

Nike Base Community Center
Friday, March 27th

1pm - 3:30pm

The “THANK A VET” discount card holds significant
benefits, with over 1,000 Erie County businesses signed
up to give discounts on purchases and services. Veterans

will receive a “Thank A Vet” card upon filing their

ORIGINAL discharge papers with the Clerk’s Office.

Erie County Clerk Chris Jacobs

How to Obtain a “Thank A Vet” Card:
* You must be an Erie county resident and

» honorably discharged veteran from any branch of service of
the United States Armed Forces.
* You must bring your original discharge papers.

For additional information, please contact:
The Office of Chris Jacobs at (716) 858-4737




